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Heathcote Road Essential Slope 
Remediation 

Community Update  
July 2025 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is realigning 280 
metres of Heathcote Road in Engadine, 
to provide a safe and efficient journey 
for road users. 

Work continues on cutting into and stabilising the 
rock face, where the new road alignment will be 
constructed, and upgrading drainage. 

Heathcote Road will continue to be closed at 
various times between New Illawarra Road and 
Princes Highway until the end of July 2025, 
weather permitting. 

Weekend access 

There may be opportunities to open Heathcote 
Road between 8am Saturday and 8pm Sunday 
throughout July, to help support smoother traffic 
flow and community travel. 

Transport will continue to provide weekly 
updates on weekend openings through:  

• The Live Traffic NSW App, livetraffic.com 
or by calling 132 701 

• Transport for NSW Facebook page 

• Electronic message signs near the closure 
points 

We encourage residents and road users to check 
these channels each week for the latest closure 
information. 

 

Detour during closures 
A detour will be in place via New Illawarra Road, 
Bangor Bypass and Princes Highway during all 
closures of Heathcote Road. Please see the 
detour map on page 2. 

Access to Forum Drive will be maintained during 
the road closures.  

What will this mean for you? 
• Detour in place and extended travel time 
• Workers and vehicles in the area 
• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to reduce impacts to the community and 
environment where possible, including: 

• Notification of closures, real time updates 
through electronic message signs and Live 
Traffic NSW updates. 

• Reducing noise, turning off equipment when 
not in use and stopping work for respite 
periods.  

Access for National Parks and Wildlife Services 
and emergency services will be maintained 
during the road closures. 

Please allow additional travel time when planning 
your journey and check Livetraffic.com or call 132 
701 for the latest updates on traffic conditions 
and road closures. 

Thank you for your patience while we carry out 
this essential work as quickly and safely as 
possible. 
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Location of work area and detour 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 975 016 
 

 

Heathcoteroadrealignment@ 
burtoncontractors.com.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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